
 
Town of Rockford February 2021 

Rockford Town Hall  20 W Emma Street  509-291-4716      M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm  

Pet Owner Responsibility 

Please be respectful to your neighbors and remember to 

keep your pets contained or on a leash. There is a “leash 

law” in Rockford that can be enforced by Spokane County 

Regional Animal Protection Service (SCRAPS). Fees may be 

imposed by SCRAPS for any animal “at large.” If you have 

any questions or concerns regarding enforcement, please 

contact SCRAPS at 509-477-2532. 

Town Hall will be closed on February 15, 2021 in observance of 

President’s Day.  

After hours contacts:  

Carrie Roecks 509-270-3310   

Dave Thompson 509-294-0540 
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Carrie Roecks                                  

Councilmembers                                                                                        
Clint Stevenson                                   
Micki Harnois                                   

Bill Benson                                                   
Tim Fricke                                           

Brian Laude 

Garbage 

Your garbage service should only be delayed twice during 2021: 

Memorial Day — pick up will be Wednesday, June 2nd 

Labor Day — pick up will be Wednesday, September 8th 
 

 

Sewer/WWTF 

EVERYTHING that goes into the toilet, or down your drain, comes out at the Waste Water Treatment 

Facility. Many of these items cause damage to the treatment facility and prevent the process from 

working the way it should. In addition to major expenses associated with fixing the system, foreign 

substances cause misreads on our required testing, which can lead to violations and fines.  

 “Disposable” wipes do not break down. Neither do Q-tips, diapers, pills, paper towels, feminine  

products, grease, fats and oils. 

Nothing should go down the drains except human waste and toilet paper. 
 

Water 

As the ground thaws in the spring, it is expected to see quite a bit of natural run-off, but if you see 

something that looks like it could be more than just ground water, please contact Town Hall so Public 

Works can check it out.   

Fairview Cemetery of Rockford is     
looking for people who would like to be 
more involved in the care and running 

of the cemetery.  The Board of Directors 
welcomes applications from Rockford 
and the surrounding areas.  To apply, 
please write a short note on why you 

would like to be involved with the   
cemetery.  Applications and requests 

for more information can be mailed to 
Rockford P.O. Box 63 or emailed to  

lindsey.shier@chsinc.com. 
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